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No 529    Sun. 18.10.98          Aerial Photographic Survey  (7)

Once again, I flew from Felthorpe airfield in the little Auster piloted by that good friend of Buxton Heath Wildlife Group, John MacLeod.

Due to John's commitments, we did not get airborne until 1630. The light was still very good, but the low sun resulted in very long shadows. This sort of photography is obviously better done around lunchtime. Nonetheless, the photo recce resulted in 53 colour     photographs being added to our archive (album No 57). Copies also went to Norfolk Wildlife Trust, English Nature, and Dirk Boeye at the University of Antwerp.

Colin Penny.

No 530    Tues. 20.10.98   BHWG - UEA C & W Soc. joint meeting 

UEA Conservation & Wildlife Society President, Amber Rosenthal met with Buxton Heath Voluntary Warden Colin Penny to discuss the organisation of the Saturday heath visits, funding and publicity matters. 

……………………………………………………………………………..

No 531  Sat. 24.10.98   Dry at first, then steady rain for rest of day!

Len Wise, Colin Thompson, Kevin Lewis, Hamish Dublon, Dave Bevan, Phil Davison, Christian Rottger, Doug Arkell  and Colin Penny = 9.

Despite the rain, we kept a fierce (and unpredictable) fire going all day. We managed to clear our Southern Track work site of all cut brash. Dave nipped home at lunchtime, and re-appeared with hot tomato soup with "door-step" bread. This was greatly appreciated, even though our soup mugs were being "topped-up" by rainfall ! 

By 1530, we were thoroughly soaked, and for once, gave it best, and aborted our task day. 

During the work, the cattle again came to eat our fresh birch and oak cuttings. One of the Murray Grey cows actually stood by the fire, as if warming herself!

Birds:  Meadow Pipit  Anthus pratensis  (x 4, in flight over mire).

